
Our programs are designed to help individuals in need, regardless of their immigration status. At the 
Hope Center USA, we believe in serving all members of our community with compassion and without 
discrimination. Our aim is to provide support and resources to those seeking to improve their language 
skills through ESL classes and gain citizenship through our assistance programs. 

 

It is important to note that as a not-for-profit organization, our primary focus is on bringing hope to all 
individuals in need, and we do not inquire about guests' immigration status during our intake process. 
Our policies and practices are aligned with the laws of the United States, and we are committed to 
upholding ethical standards while serving the community. 

 

At the Hope Center USA, we embrace diversity and strive to create a welcoming and inclusive 
environment for everyone who seeks our support. We believe that as believers, we are called to serve 
with love and kindness, following the teachings of Christ in reaching out to those in need. 

 


